
January 31, 2025 
 
Dear Residents, Families and Staff: 
 
Calling our Dunwoody Eagles Nation!!!  Get out your Eagles Green and Join Us for the Eagles Pep Rally 
on Friday February 7th at 1:30 p.m. in the Auditorium.  We will gather for some cheering, chanting and 
singing and then walk through the Personal Care and Skilled Neighborhoods to show our One 
Dunwoody Eagles Spirit.  All residents and staff are invited! Go Birds! 
 
Dining Services 
Friday, February 7 – Chili Bar Special: 

• Offerings: Beef, turkey, and vegetarian chili  

• Toppings: Sour cream, chives, tortilla chips, and more 

• Accompaniment: Cornbread 
 

Friday, February 14  

• 1712:  Special Valentine’s Day Price Fix menu featuring dessert and a glass of champagne. 
Regular menu items will also be available. 

• Hearthside:  Dessert station offering treats available at a point value. 

• Personal Care and Skilled Nursing: Chocolate-covered strawberries will be a dessert option. 
 
Super Bowl Sunday 
Join us in celebrating the Super Bowl in Fox Den as we cheer on the Philadelphia Eagles! Enjoy a 
selection of food and beer starting at 3:00 PM, with the game kicking off at 6:30 PM. Relax and watch 
at your leisure in a great atmosphere. We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

Morning Coffee on February 4th 
On Tuesday, February 4th, the Fox Den will be closed from 7:00 a.m. until approximately 9:00 a.m. in 
order to host the Strategic Planning Committee.  The residents’ coffee station will be located outside of 
1712.  
 
Campus Operations 
The work in the lower-level corridor is progressing well.  Ceiling tiles are almost complete.  Painting will 
begin in the Furniture Hall the week of February 3rd and floor grinding and preparation will begin near 
the lower kitchen next week as well.  The floor work will be done overnight between the hours of 8:00 
PM and 6:00 AM to avoid impacting traffic.  There will be times when these areas are blocked off and 
not accessible for the work to occur and for safety purposes.   
 
Infection Control 
There are no Residential nor any Care Center residents who are positive for COVID at this time.  One 
staff member tested positive and is at home on isolation.  
 
Best regards, 
Maureen 


